
	COME CELEBRATE!

Recycle livingston and the kellogg family foundation would like to invite you to our LONG-AWAITED ribbon cutting ceremony.

Working together to move recycling forward for the health of our community.


	Monday, October 30th at 4:00 pm
170 Catrell Drive, Howell

	Join us for light refreshments and tour our new office and baler building from 4:00 to 6:00 pm.  We look forward to seeing you there!

	RSVP:  recycleliv@sbcglobal.net



